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Follow us on Social Media via the school website, Instagram and Facebook! Please 
follow, like and share our page!  @sacredheartwadhurst 

 

 NEWSLETTER NO.9 SUMMER TERM – 02 JUL 2021 
 

 

MISSION IN ACTION AWARDS 
LOVE, LEARN, GROW, WORSHIP 

 

RECEPTION 
Imogen GROW:  For trying her very best in preparation for Sports Day.  

Sienna 
LEARN & LOVE:  For her fantastic attitude to learning and for supporting 
and encouraging her friends. 

YEAR 1 

Charlie LEARN:  Great reasoning in the Maths lesson about division when finding 
equal groups Hattie 

Freddie 
LEARN & GROW:  For great listening and enthusiasm in the PE games 
lesson 

Isabelle LEARN:  For wonderful reading. 

YEAR 2 

Isaac LEARN:  For lovely ideas in our poetry lesson 

Harriet LOVE:  For always showing compassion to those around her 

Ariana LOVE:  For always showing compassion to those around her 

YEAR 3 
Orla LEARN:  For her excellent report writing work in English. 

Paddy LEARN:  For his excellent report writing work in English 

YEAR 4 
Harry LEARN:  For his excellent contributions to our class discussions. 

Harrison LEARN:  For his focus and hard work in our maths lessons 

YEAR 5 
Lorraine 

LOVE & LEARN:  For working hard at all times, always being helpful and 
kind and also for showing an excellent understanding of The Beatitudes in 
R.E. this week.  

Baxter 
LOVE & LEARN:  For always working hard and showing such a positive and 
cheerful attitude to his learning and to all aspects of school life 

YEAR 6 
Aryana LOVE & LEARN:  For their really beautiful work in RE this week about 

changing the world for the good of others Josephine 
 
 

FRIENDSHIP 

Lexie (Y2) For being a kind and caring friend  

Hattie (Y1) For being helpful and kind  

Rupert (Y5) For being a thoughtful friend  
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GIRLS CRICKET v Dulwich College Prep School Wednesday 30th June  
U11 TEAM First match:  
Arabella, Josephine, Francesca, Liberty, Savannah, Sofia, Freya (Capt)  
PLAYERS OF THE MATCH:  Josephine for bowling and Savannah for batting 
RESULTS:  SHS lost 232-236.  Congratulations Dulwich College  
 

U11 TEAM Second match:    
Sophie, India, Isabella (Capt), Aryana, Savannah, Liberty, Sofia  

PLAYERS OF THE MATCH:  Sophie for bowling and India for batting  
RESULTS:   SHS won 227-224.  Congratulations to Sacred Heart  
 

U10 TEAM:  Mariella, Lorraine, Anabel, Lettie, Valentina (Capt), Olivia (Capt), Bea Bea, Beatrice     
PLAYER OF THE MATCH:  Anabel for great bowling  
RESULTS: SHS won 258–252.  Congratulations to Sacred Heart  
 
FLUTE & CLARINET LESSONS 

Flute and Clarinet lessons have been back in person this term, with the 
instrumentalists really enjoying their ‘live’ lessons and making great 
progress.  
Mrs Crowley has space to start some new pupils in September and is 
able to offer a Special Trial Package, which will include 5 lessons at a 
discounted price with the loan of an instrument.  
Please contact the school office for further details. 
admin@sacredheartwadhurst.org.uk  

 

OPEN MORNINGS 

• Weald of Kent Grammar School:  Virtual Tours available 
   https://www.wealdofkent.kent.sch.uk/hiddenarea/virtual-tours  

• Skinners School:  Year 5 Open Mornings 
Monday 5th July - Strictly by appointment only 
Tuesday 6th July - Strictly by appointment only 
Wednesday 7th July - Strictly by appointment only 
Bookings are now open 

Many senior schools are now advertising in-person events for the 
Autumn Term specifically for September 2022 entrants.  Do check 
school websites for details.  
 

PTA FUNDRAISING - We just wanted to let everyone know that there 
are many different ways to raise money for our school PTA.  The PTA, 
as a charity, is registered with the following companies that will donate 
to our PTA if you purchase through their sites: 
 

•  
If you go to www.amazon.co.uk/smile and choose 'Sacred Heart 
School Parent Teacher Association' as your nominated charity, 
Amazon will donate 0.5% of the net purchase price (excluding VAT, 
returns and shipping fees) of eligible purchases to the PTA.  
AmazonSmile is the same Amazon you know. Same products, 
same prices, same service but you’ll be helping raise money towards our school.  
 

•  
You can also register with https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk to raise money for the school through 
purchasing online with a variety of retailers, insurance providers, phone companies and more. There are 
over 3,700 shops and sites that will give a percentage or a donation to our school.   

 

•  
24% of every name tag order at www.mynametags.com  will be donated to our PTA. Just use our School ID 
- 7730 - at the checkout. 

• We also now have a JustGiving page where people can donate directly to the PTA.  
www.justgiving.com/sacredheartsch-pta  

Every bit helps. Thank you for your support.  The PTA Team 
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Another busy and exciting week at Sacred Heart School 

where learning is fun! 
 

 
 

We learned about Andy Goldsworthy and his amazing land art.  We chose our own natural materials and worked 

in small teams to create our own pieces and thought of special names for them such as Shell Palace, Pine Cone 

Forest, Morning Sunshine and Magic Rock Circle.  We loved making something with our friends and being 

outside. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We have been having fun reading and writing poems on different BIRDS in Literacy. Here are a few of them:    
 
On a clear, blue day 
Under the delicate blossom trees 
The wrens come 
Enjoying the sun, flapping from branch to branch 
Jumping and tweeting 
Over the lush fields where sheep graze. 
Emily 
 
On a golden Summer's day 
Under a shining diamond sky 
The pigeons come. 
They tweet and cheep 
Swooping and sliding 
Over the houses and restaurants. 
Isaac 
 

My black ice cream beak leads the way. 
My outstretched fingers help me fly. 
My pure white snowy neck guides me. 
My black full stop eye looks for danger. 
I am a jet plane taking off. 
Lexie (about a Swan) 
 
My long stretched out fingers help me to fly. 
My small black pea eye helps me to look for food. 
My powerful neck helps me defend myself from 
predators. 
My black as soot feet flippers help me to skim the 
water. 
I am a white seaplane taking off from the glistening 
water. 
Octavia (about a swan) 
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We have designed zigzag books called 'From Flowers to Fruit' to show the process of fertilisation in plants. The 

children took a lot of care over their booklets and they look really beautiful. The next step in our Science learning 

has been to look at the process of seed dispersal and the children have started designing posters that show this 

process. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This week in RE, we have been looking at the lives and works of saints 

including Saint Mother Teresa and Saints Peter and Paul. We also learned 

about the Feast of Saints Peter and Paul 

which is observed on 29th June and how 

it is celebrated. The focus of our liturgies 

this week has been 'compassion' and the 

children drew some lovely 'compassion 

plants' to show their understanding of 

what this means.  
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Year 5 have been drawing and interpreting Graphs in their Maths work this week. They have been focusing on 

plotting graphs with constant rates and understanding intermediate values. They have used this to then convert 

distances and measurements. The more accurate their graphs, the more accurate the conversion and so this 

called for a lot of precision and concentration. This was tricky at first, but all the children were able to draw 

precise graphs by the end of the unit and their conversions became more and more accurate. Well done for your 

hard work Year 5! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This week in Year 6, children have been learning about Catholic Social Teaching and how we can make a 

difference through living out its values. They have written new prospectuses for our school which explain how 

these values are actually lived out in our school as well as writing pages for a book which describe how they can 

'change the world for the good of all'. 

 

In Geography children have been writing the lyrics for a national anthem and designing flags for their islands. 

They have thought carefully about the symbolism in national flags. 


